
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/12/2017 4:20:51 PM
Subject: Fw: Letter

Attachments: LG Letter.docx

Please get this on his letterhead for delivery on Monday. Please change the phrase "almost never" to simply 
"never". 


From: Stanton, Cheryl 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 9:46 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Letter 
 
Danny,
Thank you again for having the Lieutenant Governor consider signing a letter on my behalf. Below is information for 
the hearing next week, and attached is a draft letter for your consideration. Thank you, and please let me know if you 
have any questions.
Cheryl
 
 
Per sections 41-27-720(3) of the code, the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce Review 
Committee is to conduct an annual performance review of the Executive Director. This review is to be 
submitted to the General Assembly and the Governor.
 
You have indicated in the past that you might be willing to submit a letter in support of my leadership at the 
agency. If you are inclined to do so, I would be honored.
 
The committee is chaired by Sen. Thomas Alexander and also includes the following members:
Sen. Luke Rankin
Sen. John Scott
Rep. Joe Daning
Rep. Dwight Loftis
Rep. Joe McEachern
Mr. Patrick Bryant
Ms. Michelle Kelley
Mr. Patrick Michaels
 
To submit a letter, it would need to go to Lisa Widener at LisaWidener@scsenate.gov . The review will take 
place next Wednesday the 17th at 1:00 p.m., so the committee would like to receive all information on or 
before Tuesday if possible.
Thank you again for your friendship and willingness to assist in this process.
 
 
 

Mark Hendrick
Director of Governmental Affairs
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
P. O. Box 995
1550 Gadsden Street
Columbia, SC 29202
Desk: (803) 737-0089 | Cell: (803) 319-4462

mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:LisaWidener@scsenate.gov


Fax: (803) 737-2629 | Email: mhendrick@dew.sc.gov 
Visit us on the web | twitter | facebook
 

This SCDEW e-mail transmission, including any attachment(s), is intended only for the originally named recipient(s) and may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this transmission in error, or are not the 
named recipient(s), please notify the sender by reply e-mail, then delete & destroy the message and any attachment(s). Failure to comply with the 
preceding policy may result in federal or state prosecution.
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